
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 David Knickerbocker <deer54@verizon.net> 

Sent: 	 Friday, November 22, 2019 3:44 PM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 My message to PSLU 

I have been trying to send this message to the PSLU for 2 weeks and I cannot get it delivered through the existing email 
system. Is there any way you can get this delivered? 

Thanks, Dave Knickerbocker 

	Original Message 
From: David Knickerbocker <deer54verizon.net> 
To: psiucommittee <pslucommitteemauicounty.us> 
Sent: Tue, Nov 12, 2019 7:49 pm 
Subject: Comments for Nov 26 PSLUC meeting in Ma'alaea 

AS members of the MVA, we are in complete opposition to the development of the stated 257 acres (actually 197 if truth 
is known) as stated in the proposal coming before before the Planning Committee. Just look at the density on West 
Maui....where will it stop?? The County needs to stop the crazyness and if it is the only way....BUY THE LAND. Water, 
Fire danger, soil degradation, traffic issues and pollution are just a few of the issues presented in the proposed 
development. And to speak of traffic 	it is stop and go on the ONLY main highway between Lahaina & Kahalui NOW 
and remember back when tidal waters shut down the highway and the large fire burning for days (about 4 years back) 
also shut down the highway.... it would have burned up any homes if they were in the proposed developement. 
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